Join us Monday,
September 25th to show
off our school spirit!
We will meet in the
Midtown Lot at 9:30am

Dress festively in your
Cougar colors!
Decorated bikes and
scooters are welcome.
Everyone who walks will
receive treats!

We welcome adults to accompany children and ask that they

not be dropped off.




